
FELLOWSHIP BIBLE CHURCH 
 
And Thomas answered and said to Him, “My Lord and my 
God!” 
        John 20:28 
 
 
 

FRIENDS OF THE WEEK 
 
Terry and Cathy Wedel work in the Philippines at the 
Learning Resources Foundation, preparing students to take the 
Gospel to others in their own country.  (This is on Mindanao 
and they have not experienced the recent flooding that has been 
in the news.)   Pray for Terry teaching classes in Bible doctrine 
and in teaching principles, for Cathy as she holds Bible studies 
with the ladies in Fatima, for more students to come to the LRF, 
and for the Wedels’ grown children in the States, Jeanette, 
Christine and Jason. 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
Monday – 6:30 AM  Elders’ Meeting 
Tuesday – 9:30 AM  Women of the Cross 
Wednesday – 7:00 PM  Prayer Meeting  
Wednesday – 8:00 PM  Choir Practice 
Thursday – 9:45 AM  Ladies’ Bible Study 
 
Hey girls - are you ready for another "Girls Night Out"?  Mark 
your calendar for this Friday October 23rd.  Come learn how to 
decorate a cake with Laure Lawson. More info on the foyer 
bulletin board.   
  
There will be a Missions Committee meeting tonight after the 
Evening Service. 
 
  

Sunday 
October 18, 2009 

 
 

Sunday Morning Prayer                                                  9:00 AM 
  
Sunday Morning Classes                                                9:30 AM 
 
Sunday Morning Worship                                            10:45 AM 
 
     Message                                      John Glasser 

 
Don’t Doubt Thomas 

Isaiah 40:1-11 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
AWANA & Jr. High Youth Group                                5:15 PM 
 
Sr. High Youth Group                                                    5:30 PM 
 
Sunday Evening Service                                                 7:00 PM 
 
     Message                                                       Steve Barthelemy 
 

The Power of God’s Word 
Hebrews 4:11-13 

 



ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

We have plenty of  'gifts' left at church. They include nice 
Bibles with no name, both children’s and adult’s clothing and 
sufficient pots, pans and dishes to fill a home. Storage space is 
filling up fast, so check the table in the hallway to claim your 
property. If not claimed, they will be 're-gifted.’ 
 
Reminder of an ongoing matter for prayer:  The work of the 
Pastoral Search Committee goes on and we need your prayer 
support.  Daily ask the Lord to make known to us the man He 
has for us and also to make it known to him.  It is necessary that 
you pray.  Do not let the lengthy time cause you to become 
disconnected with this task. 


